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Join us for an I-5 Construction Open House!

This fall construction teams will begin work to extend one Carpool/High Occupancy Vehicle (HOV) Lane in each direction of
Interstate 5 (I-5) between Palomar Airport Road in Carlsbad and State Route 78 (SR 78) in south Oceanside. This project is
expected to be complete by 2023.

The Caltrans and SANDAG Build NCC team invites you to attend a
virtual open house to learn about the:

¢ Planned highway improvements
¢ What to expect during construction

e Alternate transportation options and commuting
resources during construction

Attendees also will have the opportunity to learn more about
the Build NCC project overall, including the double tracking of
coastal rail lines, creating new bike/pedestrian connections,
and restoration of vital coastal habitats.

JOIN US!

DATE: Wednesday, September 22, 2021

TIME: 6-8 p.m.

ZOOM: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85335273659
WEBINAR ID: 853 3527 3659

PHONE: (669) 900-9128

Spanish interpretation will be available. Meeting recording will be posted to SANDAG Meetings YouTube page.

Sign up for project updates at KeepSanDiegoMoving.com/BuildNCC or text BuildNCC to 313131 to receive
construction alerts. For questions, please call 844-NCC-0050.

© SANDAG | SDCaltrans (@ SANDAGregion | SDCaltrans SANDAGregion | D11Caltrans

KeepSanDiegoMoving.com/BuildNCC | #BuildNCC &7D @ aons SANDAG Transhet ()


https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85335273659
http://KeepSanDiegoMoving.com/BuildNCC

